
KEOKUK COUNTY BOARD PROCEEDINGS 
SEPTEMBER 26, 2022 

 
The Keokuk County Board of Supervisors met in regular session, Monday, September 26, 2022 in the 
Board Room of the Courthouse.  Present were:  Michael C. Hadley, Fred Snakenberg, Daryl Wood 
and Christy Bates, County Auditor.   
 
Wood moved, Snakenberg seconded to approve the agenda.  All ayes and motion carried.  Also 
present was Casey Jarmes, News-Review. 
 
Snakenberg moved, Wood seconded to approve the minutes of September 19, 2022 as submitted.   
All ayes and motion carried. 
 
Met with Engineer McGuire regarding the Keokuk County Highway Department.  The solar project is 
up and running and discussed additional locations for road grinding and mud jacking with possible 
prior testing for warranty. 
 
Various Board and Committee reports was held.  Wood attended a 1015 Transit meeting.  Snakenberg 
attended SADC and Early Childhood meetings.  Hadley attended Semco, Endowment and Rural 
Housing Trust Fund meetings last week. 
 
Discussion of old/new business and public comment was held.  Custodian Kiebel stopped by to discuss 
issues of the garage door on the wash bay and had contacted individuals to fix it.   
 
On vote and motion Hadley adjourned the meeting at 9:40 a.m. 
 
The above and foregoing information is a summary of the minutes taken at the above indicated 
meeting.  The full and complete set of minutes is available at the Keokuk County Auditor’s Office 
and www.keokukcounty.iowa.gov. 
 
Michael C. Hadley                          Daryl Wood                                 Fred Snakenberg  
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